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Date:   April 12, 2022 
   
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent   
 
From: Daniel R. Willenborg, Director of Secondary Programs 
 & District Services 
   
Subject:  LCTC Purchase of SprayWorks Insulation Trailer   

 
 
During the BOE Study Session of April 11, 2022, I provided notification and a request 
for the purchase of a SprayWorks Insulation Trailer for use in the Construction Trades 
classes at the LCTC.   
 
This item is a stand-alone spray insulation system based on its own trailer platform.  

Spray foam (closed cell insulation) has become the industry standard for new home 

insulation.  This purchase will allow the teaching and demonstration of that skill in the 

Construction Trades classes.  

This item went to bid in March of 2022 and we are awarding the bid to SprayWorks 

Equipment Group of Hartville, Ohio for the purchase price of $59,858.00.  The 

SprayWorks Insulation Trailer is being purchased with 61C Grant funds, which award 

purchases in support of Career Technical Education.  This is not a General Fund 

purchase. 

Please include this item on the agenda of the Committee of the Whole meeting of April 

18, 2022. 

 
 
 

 

  
  
 

 


